
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2021 11:37:12 PM

First name: Clay

Last name: Williard

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am opposed to a roller coaster being developed in the Sandia Mountains. The commercial nature of

this type of entertainment will lead to a large increase in a consumer merely seeking a entertainment value they

could easily find in a metropolitan area such as the city of Albuquerque.  The wildfire risk to the Sandia

Mountains will grow exponentially with this mountain coaster.  Too many tourists, who are unaware and

uninformed consumers of wildfires, will inevitably end up igniting a catastrophic wildfire and burn our beloved

mountain to the ground and permanently change the Cibola National Forest forever.  It's common sense, it

doesn't belong up there. 


